
 

The Independence City Council met for a work session in the Council Chambers at 5:00 p.m., on Monday, March 

17, 2025.  

 

Mayor Bleichner called the meeting to order with Council Members Weber, Hanna, Moore, O’Loughlin, and 

Jensen in attendance. Council Member Prusator via phone. 

 

This meeting was available for public attendance. 

 

Council heard updates from the Independence Fire Department, the Independence Public Library, Independence 

Parks & Recreation, and the Independence Police Department. Council held general discussion on the following 

topics: water system study, amendments to Chapter 69 parking regulations, solid waste RFP responses, in-town 

chickens and proposed ordinance, disposition of real estate, parking behind H&R Block, and a Fiscal Year 2026 

budget update. 

 

Whereupon Mayor Bleichner declared the meeting adjourned at 7:46 p.m. 

 

 

 


